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 Subject Farmed deer 

 Authors Sundin and others 

 Analyst Colbey Sullivan 

 Date March 4, 2022 

Summary 

This bill would appropriate $250,000 to the Board of Animal Health to study COVID-19 in 
farmed deer. The Board of Animal Health would report study results to the legislature no later 
than February 1, 2023.  
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